
 

 

 

 

 

 

6th May 2025 

Dear Families, 

It has been a wonderful first couple of weeks back with the children. The children enjoyed being 
welcomed back with their Movie Night reward.  

 
 

WINNER’S WEDNESDAY 

Well done to Presley and Mozart Classes, 

who have been our winners so far this 

term! We look forward to seeing other 

classes win the Pizza Party next! 

 
 

‘Are you a Mathlete?’ top 3 WINNERS! 

We are happy to announce the end of spring term top 3 WINNERS ‘Are you a Mathlete’ winner? 
Well done to these winning classes. Attenborough Class continue to be the champions who earned 

themselves an extra 15 minutes break time and 30 minutes on the chromebooks after lunch. We 
look forward to seeing who the WINNING class will be next week and which class will be the 
ultimate winner at the end of half term.  

 
End of Spring term WINNERS! 

1st Place 2nd Place 3rd Place 

Attenborough 
Total average 2,365  

Potter 

Total average 2,001 

Monet 

Total average 1,484 

 

Playground Activity Leader’s 

Our PAL’s have been working hard to think of more sporting games for the children to engage in, 

across the lunchtime period. The have supported with getting a tennis court up and running, 

teaching children how to play cricket and running small apparatus games like high jump.  
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Attendance 

We have noticed a slight dip in attendance this 

past week and we are hopeful that this picks up 

again next week. Four classes have achieved or 

exceeded our target of 96% this last week.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Bull and Miss Akhtar 

Extra-Curricular Clubs  

It was great to see the extra-curricular clubs start 

back last week. Some of our clubs have increased in 

number and this is great! Please do contact the club 

provider, as there is still time for your child to be 

signed up.  

Don’t forget to 

bring your child 

in with a sun 

hat and apply 

sun protection, 

ahead of them 

coming to 

school when the 

weather is hot! 

CONGRATULATIONS 

to Mrs Bull who ran the 

London Marathon last 

week. Mrs Bull 

managed to 

raise £4,064 for 

Macmillan this year – 

well done Mrs Bull! 


